
Dear Sir/Madam

OBJECTION TO THE DEVELOPMENT OF GREEN BELT LAND BETWEEN
CAMLET WAY AND CRESCENT WEST HADLEY WOOD

I have been a resident in the Hadley Wood area for a number of years and would 
like to register my objections to this proposed development.  As a family we truly 
value the green space and peace that this area provides us with and a key reason 
we chose to reside here.

In summary my key reasons for objection:
The destruction of a green belt area is in my view totally wrong.  We will be 
destroying a historic and valuable part of our borough and losing the immense 
benefit of the green spaces on our doorstep.  This plan seems to contradict the 
declaration by the Council of a Climate Emergency.

I think it’s totally incorrect to think this can be a sustainable site.  The scheme 
would rely on a vast use of resident cars and local transport daily - especially 
given there are few local schools, few amenities within walking distance etc. 

The site is also surrounded by a number of listed buildings on Camlet Way – any 
development such as this would adversely affect the setting, character and 
general appearance of the neighbourhood – I feel this is a massive negative for 
the area and for existing residents.

I would strongly push for the council to reject this proposal and look at other areas 
for development, certainly outside of this green belt area.
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